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March 26, 2020 

 

Hello, 

Yesterday, Governor Walz and the Minnesota Education Commissioner announced that all 
Minnesota public school districts will implement a distance learning period beginning on March 
30, 2020, until at least April 30, 2020. Teachers at the River Bluff Education Center are ready to 
implement distance learning beginning Monday, March 30th, 2020. Students have received 
distance learning materials. If you have questions about distance learning, please email or be in 
touch with your student’s case manager or CLP advisor. You can call 651-388-4441 and leave a 
message that we will receive.  River Bluff will be closed after Friday, March 27, 2020. 

Sincerely, 

Nicole Jack, Principal  

 


